
 

 

BUDGET COMMITTEE -  DECEMBER 14, 2004 

COMMUNITIES IN BLOOM 
 
Council, at its meeting of December 6, 2004, approved in part: 
 
That an additional $25,000.00 be included in the Operating Budget in order to facilitate the 2005 
International Communities in Bloom program and that this be referred to the Budget Committee 
for consideration. 
 
 
Attachment:  Item 29, Committee of the Whole Report No. 87 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


